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PETRON MEDIA STATEMENT ON FUEL SUPPLIER 
 
We would like to thank the Ministry of Finance (MoF) for their trust and confidence in making 
Petron one of the accredited fuel suppliers for government vehicles last August 3, 2018. We 
likewise appreciate their efforts to encourage healthier competition in the oil industry.  
 
Like other oil companies and suppliers, we went through proper accreditation and followed all 
due diligence processes required by MoF.   

We first applied to be a government vendor in March 2015 and received approval from MoF on 
November the same year as an equipment supplier. We reapplied specifically to be one of the 
fuel suppliers for government vehicles on October 2016. After an extensive process, we were 
only accredited as one of the fuel suppliers in August 2018. 

We remain committed to serving the fuel needs of our consumers with our premium products.  
 
We continue to make substantial investments in the downstream oil industry and contribute to 
the Malaysian economy by upgrading our refinery, strengthening our logistics capabilities, and 
expanding our retail network.  
 
We look forward to providing excellent service to the public for many years to come. 
 


